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Randy McCoy reelected to PERS Board of Trustees 
 

Dr. Randy McCoy, retired superintendent of the Tupelo Public School District 

(2002-2009), has been reelected as one of two retiree representatives on the 

Public Employees’ Retirement System of Mississippi (PERS) Board of Trustees. 

At its April 23 meeting, the Board certified the results for the retiree 

representative term that runs from July 2025 to June 2031. McCoy was reelected 

to the Board, earning 50.06 percent (11,949 votes) of the 23,867 votes received.  

The 10-member PERS Board includes the state Treasurer, a gubernatorial 

appointee who is a member of PERS, two retirees, two state employees, and one representative each of public 

schools and community colleges, institutions of higher learning, counties, and municipalities. With the 

exception of the state Treasurer and the gubernatorial appointee, board members are elected to staggered six-

year terms.  

For more information about PERS, visit www.pers.ms.gov. 
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